Lisa Duke

Allowing companies to avoid fines by using the TERP fund does not force industry to clean up its
pollution. TCEQ needs to rethink this program, and impose costs via the Section 185 fee to
incentivize meaningful emissions reductions from major polluters. Residents of DFW deserve
cleaner air, not a taxpayer funded subsidy to the worst polluters.



